
PIC Correspondence Register

This update includes e-mails received between 11 January and 25 March 2021. Emails received from
subscriptions; OCDSB School Council Newsletter, Cyber-Senior Connections, Let’s Talk Science, and
OCASC Communications are not included in this registry.

Date of Email Name of Sender Summary Follow-up

11 January
Communications
Advisor, Department of
National Defence

The sender is looking into
arranging a virtual speaking
engagement with a scientist
working at the Defence Research
and Development Canada
research center in Ottawa with a
goal of encouraging girls to
pursue careers in STEM.

The email was forwarded to
the Communications
section and the office of the
Associate Director for
follow-up.

21 January Mars Translation A discount offer for translation
services.

The email was forwarded to
the Communications
section for follow-up.

22 January

Nadia Towaij,
Superintendent of
Program and Learning
k-12

Choices of meeting dates were
sent to all members to choose a
convenient time slot.

OCASC Representative
and PIC Chair are CC'd on
these communications.

03 February Canadian Foundation
for Economic Education

My Money My Future Challenge
for high schoolers.

The email was sent to the
office of the Associate
Director and the
Communications
department to communicate
with schools.

05 February
Huntley Centennial
Public School Parent
Council

An inquiry about the use of the
$500 PINV funding

The Policy Analyst followed
up with the school council.

06 February
Jennie Siushansian, a
journalism student at
Carleton University

Siushansian requested an
interview with a staff member to
address the push for free sanitary
products in the OCDSB, and how
the Board is trying to make these
products available by September
2022.

The email was forwarded to
the office of the
Superintendent of Facilities
and the CFO for follow up.

09 February Canadian Foundation
for Economic Education

the Canadian Foundation for
Economic Education (CFEE)
hosting the “Talk with our Kids
about Money” (TWOKAM)
campaign for 2020-2021. A
Money Fair competition for Youth.

The email was forwarded to
the Communications
Department and the office
of the Associate Director for
follow-up.

22 February
Ana Lopes

Mrs. Lopes had concerns about
the direction Ontario has been
adopting regarding encouraging
kids to work online versus using

Mrs. Lopes was
encouraged to delegate to
the Board using a link
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papers. Mrs. Lopes had health
concerns for the overuse of
technology in our schools.

provided with instructions
on how to delegate.

26 February OPICC Co Chairs OPICC Contact List

03 March
Staff Reporter, Toronto

Star

The reporter was requesting
some of the Chair’s time to
comment on returning back to
schools in 2021-2022.

The Chair was CCed on
this email.

10 March
Colonel By school
council co-chairs

The School Council inquired
about the contacts of Dr. Michael
Cheng in order to contract him for
a speaker night.

Dr. Cheng contacts were
shared and the school has
already secured a spot in
the PRO Speaker Nights.

11 March Roots of Empathy
Roots of Empathy - COVID -19
Resources for Parents/Educators
- now available in 18 languages

The email was forwarded to
the Chair and Vice Chair,
and the Communications
Department for information.

11 March Liz Pearson, RD
Mrs. Pearson promoted for her
talk on “Eating to Optimize Brain
Health, Gut Health, & Mental
Health”

The Speaker was added to
our Speakers Inventory

13 March
PIC Co-Chair,
Limestone District
School Board

A request for input to discuss the
role of PICs within the structure of
the public education system to
become officially recognized as
stakeholders, providing (valued)
input (policies, funding, etc).

The request was sent to the
PIC Chair and Vice-Chair

13 March
Nancy Dean
OCASC
Communications

A request to update the links in
the Newsletter with the most
recent newsletters.

The Communications
department updated the
links with the most recent
Newsletters.

18 March Donna Yau
Donna requested including her in
the PIC email list and inquired
about the upcoming meeting date
and time.

The information was
provided as requested.

18 March
Canadian Foundation
for Economic Education

An invitation to Women as Career
Coaches conference on March
25th. This event provides
opportunities for young people to
access adult role models and talk
about career pathways.

The email was forwarded to
the office of the Associate
Director for follow-up.
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